

MEMORANDUM

Date: May 31, 2022

To: Students of California State University San Marcos

From: Julia Glorioso, President & CEO, Associated Students, Inc

Re: Recent Mass Shootings

I have been trying to take the time to collect my thoughts about the recent acts of gun violence that have taken place in our nation. They are devastating and disheartening. My heart goes out to the students and teachers whose lives were lost and countless others that were affected at the Uvalde, TX Robb Elementary school shooting as well as in Buffalo, NY, and Laguna Woods, CA. As the list goes on and on, I am reminded that we must do more to ensure the safety of our communities, especially in our K-12 and higher education institutions as well as communities of color.

ASI is committed to supporting our students' physical and emotional wellbeing and ensuring our campus is a safe place for our CSUSM community. I will continue to work with administration, campus partners, and my fellow CSUSM students to ensure focus on this commitment.

I wanted to share the following resources and support are that available to all CSUSM students:

- Student Health and Counseling Services offers a range of services for students. Call 760-750-4915 or visit https://www.csusm.edu/shcs/index.html.
- Cougar Care Network can also provide students information about on and off campus resources. Call 760- 750-7627 or visit https://www.csusm.edu/ccn/index.html.
- University Police Department has advice information on active shooters which can be found at https://www.csusm.edu/police/resources/activeshooter/index.html.

As always, ASI will stay true to its values of Advocacy, Solidarity, and Integrity to support CSUSM students and to create an inclusive and safe environment here on campus.

Julia Glorioso, President & CEO

Associated Students Inc.

Juliu Xle

CC: Ernest Cisneros, Vice President of Student & University Affairs

Annie Macias, ASI Executive Director